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MOST REVEREND KEVIN W. VANN, J.C.D., D.D.  
BISHOP OF ORANGE 

VOICE:  714-282-3132          FAX:  714-282-4202         E-MAIL:  MBUNGCAG@RCBO.ORG 

PASTORAL CENTER::  BBIISSHHOOPP’’SS  OOFFFFIICCEE 
13280 CHAPMAN AVENUE, GARDEN GROVE, CA 92840 

February 18, 2022 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

Welcome back (or welcome for the first time!) to the 2022 Conference on Business & Ethics, hosted by the Orange Catholic 
Foundation. It is an honor to be here with you all in-person again as we recognize Al Baldwin and Roger Kirwan for their 
commitments to highly ethical career and social practices built on the foundation of their Catholic Faith, and the Gonzalez family 
of Northgate Market for their long-time service to the community.  

Today, we also dedicate this Conference to the late Hank Evers who strongly believed in the importance of Catholic education.  
Hank served nearly 10 years with the Orange Catholic Foundation and Diocese of Orange to make this conference one of the 
top-rated non-profit events in Orange County, which provided millions of dollars to Catholic Schools and the families they serve. 
Those of us who had the blessing and privilege to ministry and work with Hank had the blessing to experience his enthusiastic 
(from the Greek word meaning “in God”), principled, and faith-filled commitments to all of the projects he undertook over all of 
these years.  

Catholic education instills in a young student the foundation they need, to not only succeed in the future, but to place Christ in 
the center of their personal and professional life, all pointing to Eternity!  Those of us who have had the blessing of a Catholic 
education thanks to the love, Faith and generosity of our parents and others can certainly testify to this!  By supporting this 
Conference, you have responded to this call to action with faith, energy and love.   Our Diocese has experienced remarkable 
growth in the years since its founding, especially within our Catholic school programs, and we have you to thank for that.  

I am grateful to all of you who have given generously to support our efforts in keeping Catholic schools sustainable and 
attainable especially for those who are financially challenged. Your presence this morning is witness to our collective 
commitment to ethical business practices and support of Catholic education, which is indeed an outward looking witness of faith. 
Please take time this morning to converse with some of our students so you can personally hear the impact their Catholic 
education has made in their lives.  

On behalf of our diocesan schools, school children and their families, I thank you for your continued generosity and prayers. 
May God bless you and your loved ones, and all you do in His name, in this New Year!   

Sincerely in Christ, 

Most Rev. Kevin W. Vann, J.C.D., D.D. 
Bishop of Orange in California 
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PASTORAL CENTER:  B I S HOP’S  OF FI CE  
13280 CHAPMAN AVENU E, GARDEN GROVE, CA 92840 

 
 April 21, 2023 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
Welcome to the 20th Anniversary of the Conference on Business & Ethics, hosted by The Orange Catholic Foundation. 
For two decades, this much-anticipated annual event brings a rare focus onto ethical business practices in Orange 
County, and the world at large, by recognizing business leaders who have made an honorable difference in their spheres 
of influence while raising funds to support the Catholic schools in our Diocese. In my visits to the schools over the 
years and even recently, I have experienced firsthand how the work and dedication of the Orange Catholic Foundation 
is appreciated so much.   
 
Today, we honor two individuals who demonstrate ethical practices in all aspects of their lives with the Bishop’s 
Award for Exemplary Business Integrity. I am grateful to Matthew J. Heslin and Dr. Elysabeth Nguyen for their 
shining example as a beacon of God’s light in our society. We also recognize the Legatus Chapters of Orange County 
and San Juan Capistrano for their significant contributions in the Diocese of Orange with the Farmers & Merchants 
Bank Lifetime Achievement Award. These business executives truly serve as ambassadors of Christ as they boldly 
live their Catholic faith personally and professionally. Farmers and Merchants Bank and their personnel and staff are 
a blessing for us all, personally and professionally.  
 
I am blessed that more than ten years have passed since I was appointed the Bishop of Orange by our Holy Father, the 
late Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI. The reflection that immediately comes to mind is one of gratitude. In those years, I 
have been humbled by the faith and generosity of those in the business community who are building God’s kingdom 
here in our Diocese, especially through Catholic schools. I have witnessed this personally many times.   
 
The ministry of Catholic education is close to my heart as it is a life-changing gift for a child, their family and our 
Church, and has been a major formative reality in my life. As Pope Saint John Paul II put it, “Catholic education is 
above all a question of communicating Christ, of helping to form Christ in the lives of others.” As a community of 
faith, we are called to share the love, passion and word of Jesus with our family, friends, and community. For 
generations, our Catholic schools are answering this call and forming strong leaders to transform the world. As local 
Church in communion with the Universal Church, we are committed to our Catholic schools and are working 
strategically with you as faithful stewards of the Gospel, to make Catholic education accessible for every child and 
family striving to make this dream a reality. 
 
On behalf of our diocesan schools, school children and their families, I thank you for your continued generosity and 
prayers. As Jesus’ disciples, we recognize God as the origin of life, giver of freedom and source of all things. We 
respond to His gifts gratefully, cultivate them responsibly, share them lovingly, and return them with increase to the 
Lord. May God bless you and your loved ones, and all you do in His name! I look forward to being together with all 
of you soon. My best wishes and prayers for a blessed season of the Resurrection of the Lord.   
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
 
 
 
Most Reverend Kevin W. Vann, J.C.D., D.D. 
Bishop of Orange 

 
 
 
 

ERIN C. O. BARISANO, ED. D. 
SUPERINTENDENT OF CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 
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DIOCESE OF ORANGE 
 DEPARTMENT OF CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

13280 CHAPMAN AVENUE, GARDEN GROVE, CA 

March 9, 2023 

On behalf of the Department of Catholic Schools in the Diocese of Orange, it is my 
pleasure to welcome you to the 2023 Conference on Business & Ethics. Sponsored by 
the Orange Catholic Foundation, this conference plays a vital role in raising funds to 
support tuition assistance for students in the Diocese of Orange. Additionally, it is an 
important forum where a faith-based community of influential business, academic, and 
philanthropic leaders gather in solidarity to share their commitment to ethical best 
practices in their daily lives.  

I would like to express my heartfelt congratulations to this year’s honorees. Mr. Matt 
Heslin and Dr. Elysabeth Nguyen are both worthy recipients of the Bishop’s Award for 
Exemplary Business Integrity for their faith-filled leadership in their communities. I also 
congratulate Legatus Orange County Chapter and Legatus San Juan Capistrano Chapter 
for receiving the Farmers and Merchants Lifetime Achievement Award. Their 
commitment to study, live, and spread the Catholic faith in their professional and 
personal lives has had a meaningful impact on our diocese. Thank you to all our 
honorees for your commitment to mission and justice. 

Thank you for your support of our schools and your presence at this conference. All 
children should have the opportunity to experience the life-changing impact of 
Catholic education. With your support, this aspiration can become a reality in our 
diocese. I ask that you prayerfully and generously support the needs of our children so 
that together, we may transform the world. 

In mission, 

 
 
Erin C.O. Barisano, Ed. D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
Diocese of Orange 
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Superintendent of Schools 
Diocese of Orange 

Most Reverend Kevin W. Vann, J.C.D., D.D.

Bishop of Orange

Erin C.O. Barisano, Ed. D.

Superintendent of Schools

Diocese of Orange



98

2022

2021

2019

2018

2017

FARMERS & MERCHANTS BANK LIFETIME 
ACHIEVEMENT AWARD

The Gonzalez Family 
(Northgate Market)

The LeVecke Family Foundation 

The Segerstrom Family

Coach Bruce Rollinson

Vin Scully †

Father Robert J. Spitzer

Sisters of St. Joseph of Orange

Bishop Emeritus Tod D. Brown

Reverend Robert and Arvella Schuller †

Bruno Serato

2016

2015

2014

2013

2012

Farmers & Merchants Bank has graciously partnered with the Orange Catholic Foundation 
and supported the Conference on Business & Ethics as a Presenting Sponsor of the event 
and the Lifetime Achievement Award since 2012. The recipient of the award is an individual, 
couple, or organization who has made a significant contribution to the community within the 
Diocese of Orange. Several previous honorees have positively affected communities beyond 
the scope of our diocese.
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CATHOLIC SCHOOLSOC DIOCESE OF ORANGE

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT OUR:
Website: occatholicschools.org    E-mail: catholicschools@rcbo.org 

COMMUNITY OF FAITH & VALUES

OC CATHOLIC SCHOOLS - A CLEAR ADVANTAGE

INDIVIDUALIZED ATTENTION

SMALL SCHOOLS & CLASS SIZES

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

PROGRAMS FOR ALL LEARNERS

PARENTS ARE PARTNERS
EDUCATING THE WHOLE  CHILD

ATHLETICS, ARTS & STEAM

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

Now Enrolling for the 2023-24 School Year!!

ANAHEIM
St. Catherine's Academy     (714) 772-1363
St. Justin Martyr School     (714) 772-4902
BREA
St. Angela Merici School     (714) 529-6372
BUENA PARK
St. Pius V School                (714) 522-5313
COSTA MESA
St. Joachim School              (949) 574-7411
St. John the Baptist School (714) 557-5060
CYPRESS
St. Irenaeus School              (714) 827-4500
DANA POINT
St. Edward Parish School    (949) 496-1241
FULLERTON
St. Juliana Falconieri School (714) 871-2829
GARDEN GROVE
Christ Cathedral Academy    (714) 663-2330
St. Columban School            (714) 534-3947

HUNTINGTON BEACH
St. Bonaventure School        (714) 846-2472
Sts. Simon & Jude School    (714) 962-4451
 

LAGUNA NIGUEL
St. Anne School                    (949) 276-6700

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS
LOS ALAMITOS
St. Hedwig School                (562) 296-9060
St. John the Baptist School  (714) 557-5060
NEWPORT BEACH
Our Lady Queen of Angels   (949) 644-1166
ORANGE
Holy Family School               (714) 538-6012
La Purisima School               (714) 633-5411
St. Norbert School                (714) 637-6822
PLACENTIA
St. Joseph School                 (714) 528-1794
RANCHO SANTA MARGARITA
St. Junipero Serra Catholic   (949) 888-1990
SAN CLEMENTE
Our Lady of Fatima Academy (949) 492-7320
SAN JUAN CAPISTRANO
Mission Basilica School           (949) 234-1385
SANTA ANA
St. Anne Parish School          (714) 542-9328
St. Barbara School                 (714) 775-9477
St. Joseph School                  (714) 542-2704
TUSTIN
St. Cecilia School                   (714) 544-1533
St. Jeanne de Lestonnac        (714) 542-4271

WESTMINSTER
Blessed Sacrament School        (714) 893-7701
YORBA LINDA
St. Francis of Assisi School       (714) 695-3700

HIGH SCHOOLS
ANAHEIM
Servite High School                  (714) 774-7575
FULLERTON
Rosary Academy                       (714) 879-6302
RANCHO SANTA MARGARITA
Santa Margarita Catholic High School (949) 888-1990
SAN JUAN CAPISTRANO
J Serra Catholic High School     (949) 493-9307
SANTA ANA
Mater Dei High School               (714) 754-7711

CATHOLIC SCHOOLSOC DIOCESE OF ORANGE

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT OUR:
Website: occatholicschools.org    E-mail: catholicschools@rcbo.org 

COMMUNITY OF FAITH & VALUES

OC CATHOLIC SCHOOLS - A CLEAR ADVANTAGE

INDIVIDUALIZED ATTENTION

SMALL SCHOOLS & CLASS SIZES

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

PROGRAMS FOR ALL LEARNERS

PARENTS ARE PARTNERS
EDUCATING THE WHOLE  CHILD

ATHLETICS, ARTS & STEAM

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

Now Enrolling for the 2023-24 School Year!!

ANAHEIM
St. Catherine's Academy     (714) 772-1363
St. Justin Martyr School     (714) 772-4902
BREA
St. Angela Merici School     (714) 529-6372
BUENA PARK
St. Pius V School                (714) 522-5313
COSTA MESA
St. Joachim School              (949) 574-7411
St. John the Baptist School (714) 557-5060
CYPRESS
St. Irenaeus School              (714) 827-4500
DANA POINT
St. Edward Parish School    (949) 496-1241
FULLERTON
St. Juliana Falconieri School (714) 871-2829
GARDEN GROVE
Christ Cathedral Academy    (714) 663-2330
St. Columban School            (714) 534-3947

HUNTINGTON BEACH
St. Bonaventure School        (714) 846-2472
Sts. Simon & Jude School    (714) 962-4451
 

LAGUNA NIGUEL
St. Anne School                    (949) 276-6700

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS
LOS ALAMITOS
St. Hedwig School                (562) 296-9060
St. John the Baptist School  (714) 557-5060
NEWPORT BEACH
Our Lady Queen of Angels   (949) 644-1166
ORANGE
Holy Family School               (714) 538-6012
La Purisima School               (714) 633-5411
St. Norbert School                (714) 637-6822
PLACENTIA
St. Joseph School                 (714) 528-1794
RANCHO SANTA MARGARITA
St. Junipero Serra Catholic   (949) 888-1990
SAN CLEMENTE
Our Lady of Fatima Academy (949) 492-7320
SAN JUAN CAPISTRANO
Mission Basilica School           (949) 234-1385
SANTA ANA
St. Anne Parish School          (714) 542-9328
St. Barbara School                 (714) 775-9477
St. Joseph School                  (714) 542-2704
TUSTIN
St. Cecilia School                   (714) 544-1533
St. Jeanne de Lestonnac        (714) 542-4271

WESTMINSTER
Blessed Sacrament School        (714) 893-7701
YORBA LINDA
St. Francis of Assisi School       (714) 695-3700

HIGH SCHOOLS
ANAHEIM
Servite High School                  (714) 774-7575
FULLERTON
Rosary Academy                       (714) 879-6302
RANCHO SANTA MARGARITA
Santa Margarita Catholic High School (949) 888-1990
SAN JUAN CAPISTRANO
J Serra Catholic High School     (949) 493-9307
SANTA ANA
Mater Dei High School               (714) 754-7711



2322

Wells of Life
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CRISP IMAGING PROUDLY SERVING
THE CATHOLIC COMMUNITY

Legatus Orange County Chapter

www.CRISPIMG.com

Carter, Julie & Gary Crisp
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ORANGE COUNTY

ACCOUNTING & 
CONTROLLERSHIP

AUDIT & ASSURANCE

TAX SERVICES

GDR GROUP
TECHNOLOGY SOLUTIONS

FRAUD PREVENTION

   

 ONE F IRM.  FULL SERVICE . 

SERVICES

 

CELEBRATING 

&
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Full Conference || $2,800

Priests and Religious receive a special discount of
50% off the full fee. Bishops receive
complimentary attendance.  

Hotel Info || Sold Seprately

Conference attendees will have access to the
Napa Institute discounted hotel room block at the
Meritage Resort. First come, first serve, so book
today. (We are 70% ahead on registrations from
our 2022 conference!)

July 26-30, 2023

Registration

What We Need Now: Renewing God’s Presence
in our Lives, in our Church, and in our Culture

Summer Conference

2023 Speakers

 Vice President
Mike Pence

Chris Stefanick Fr. Robert
Spitzer

Arthur Brooks

Sign up today at
napa-institute.org

LEARN HOW TO NAVIGATE  
A CANCER DIAGNOSIS.
888.333.HOPE (4673) | CityofHope.org/OC ©
 2

02
3 
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HOPE
HERE

is a global leader in cancer

The premier organization for Catholic 
CEOs and Presidents.

To learn more about becoming a Legatus 
member, please contact:

Angela Chargualaf
achargualaf@legatus.org

949-254-2724

legatus.org

Legatus International 
congratulates our members in 

Orange County.
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Matthew Heslin  •  Dr. Elysabeth Nguyen
Legatus Orange County • Legatus San Juan Capistrano 

for your examples to our community.

csjorange.org

Thank You!

Choose the power 
of a comprehensive 
network.

Choosing your healthcare partner is one of the most important 
decisions you’ll ever make. You want a doctor who understands 
you and your health journey. When you choose a Providence doctor 
you’re choosing a compassionate partner, dedicated to being there 
for you when you need them most.

ChooseProvidence.org

100% of your donation is reserved for drilling,
maintaining, and repairing a well that serves a
community of 1000 people. Join these life-giving
efforts today! WellsofLife.org/Donate

855-935-5763   |  Tax ID: 45-1496631  

Answer a Child's
Prayer for Water
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MATERDEI.ORG

Thank you Orange 
Catholic Foundation for 
your continued support 
of Catholic education. 

 
Congratulations to 

Matthew J. Heslin and 
Dr. Elysabeth Nguyen, 

Bishop's Award 
Recipients.  

 

SPECIALIZING IN FABRICATION AND INSTALLATION    
OF NATURAL STONE FOR  ECCLESIASTICL NEW  

CONSTRUCTION, REMODELING, AND RESTORATION. 

CONGRATULATIONS  
2023 HONOREES 

www.carnevaleandlohr.com           Phone: (562)-927-8311 

We are blessed and honored to have been involved with  
the construction of the Christ Cathedral in 2019. 

Thomas More
SOCIETY

Life • Family • Religious Liberty

We are honored to support 
the Conference on

Business and Ethics.

ThomasMoreSociety.org
a national not-for-profit public interest law firm
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For more information, to donate, or to get involved:
call 800.550.CHILD (2445)
or visit www.olivecrest.orgCHILDREN AND 

FAMILIES SERVED
SINCE 1973

CHILDREN AND 
FAMILIES SERVED

EACH DAY THIS YEAR

SAFE DAYS 
PROVIDED IN 2022

ALONE

                   … 50 Years of
Strong Families for Every Child

Olive Crest transforms the lives of 
children in crisis through the healing 

power of God, family, and community. 

 Rosary Academy embraces
and challenges its students

with an innovative instructional
curriculum to achieve

academic success and ignite
the call to serve the dear

neighbor without distinction. 

www.rosaryacademy.org

Attorneys with a 
unifi ed approach to 

business, personal, and 
philanthropic planning

40 Pacifi ca, 15th Floor
Irvine, CA 92618

949.453.2900
brownandstreza.com

BUSINESS AND REAL ESTATE
CHARITABLE SECTOR

TAX, TRUSTS, AND ESTATES

empower others
Withum proudly supports the Orange Catholic Foundation 
and congratulates this year’s honorees.

withum.com
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The Shadden Group at Morgan Stanley 

Stephen Shanklin NMLS#: 1282754, John Fleishman NMLS#: 1817732 
John Shadden NMLS#: 1282754, Mike Van Dyke NMLS#: 1262286,  

Gary Velek NMLS#: 1282890, 

The Shadden Group  
proudly supports 

the Orange Catholic Foundation 

6700 E. Pacific Coast Highway, Ste. 110  
Long Beach, CA 90803 | Tel (800) 556-7538 

http://www.morganstanleyfa.com/theshaddengroup 

  

FOLLOW US
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Terms and Conditions apply. All Loans subject to credit approval. 
NMLS #537388   Member FDIC

We are proud to support the 20th Annual 
Conference on Business & Ethics

Join us.

Online & Mobile Banking

Checking & Savings Accounts

CDs & IRAs  |  Home Loans


